Board of Assessors — October 25, 2010

The meeting was called to order at 5:35PM by Chairman Newton. Also present were
Pete Manning, Jack McKiernan and Will Naser.
1. The Board signed the excise abatements and various exemptions applications.
2. The Board then reviewed the CPA Surcharge exemption applications.
3. Board reviewed the suggested meeting dates — all are approved.
4. Will spoke about the new map/parcel ID project.
5. Will discussed the rollout of the town’s new GIS project.

6. Will discussed the FY11 certification process. Discussed sales and new growth
information.

7. Documents that were discussed/revised during the meeting*:
e Exemption applications (NOT public)
e Excise abatements (NOT public)
Meeting was adjourned at 8:25PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Will Naser, MAA
Principal Assessor

*All documents are available for review at the Assessors’ Office if applicable.



